
Parkview Community Hospital Medical 
Center  AHMC Healthcare/Doctors Hospital 
of Riverside LLC

December 17, 2019

Office of Statewide Health Planning and Development 
Carl Scheuerman, Compliance Officer  Seismic 
Compliance Unit  Facility Development Division

Re: AB 2190 Attestation (OSHPD Facility ID # 10554)

Dear OSHPD Officer Scheuerman:  Per Assembly Bill 2190 (2018) under Health & 
Safety Code Section 130066, we are submitting an attestation letter to certify that our 
board of directors are aware that our hospital have not yet met the 2030 seismic 
safety requirements for all of its buildings; specifically, one or more of the buildings at 
our facility has performance ratings less than SPC-3 “or” NPC-5, and therefore our 
hospital is required to meet the January 1, 2030 deadline for substantial compliance 
with the seismic safety regulations or standards.

The Facility Name: Parkview Community Hospital Medical 
Center OSHPD Facility Number: 10554
Buildings at our facility that have current performance ratings less than SPC-3 or NPC-5 identified 
as follows:   BLD-01381 Original Hospital Building and 1961 Additions

BLD-01382  1971 Tower
BLD-01383 Diagnostic & Treatment Wing & addition

BLD-03344 Utility Building
BLD-05783 Emergency Department Addition

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

David Batista,CEO Angela Coaston, Board of Directors


